
Dear Education Committee Members,


I have long been concerned over the government’s ability to tell us what we must put into our 
children’s bodies.  No other medical procedure is forced at this point, but vaccines.  I started 
researching the ingredients found in vaccines several years ago, and it concerned me greatly.  
When I found out aborted babies had been used to make several of the vaccines, I struggled 
with how this was a conflict with my faith.  How could I be adamantly pro-life, except for this?  


Then I started looking into science to see if these ingredients were even found to be safe.  I 
was shocked at how little science had actually been done!  I saw where lead scientists and 
researchers in the World Health Organization in a summit in December 2019, admitted that they 
don’t have the science available to answer the questions of the doctors and parents who are 
asking them!


I strongly oppose being in a supposedly “free” country while simultaneously being forced to be 
a part of a giant science experiment without consent!


I strongly support HB 2601 in an effort to put some rein on an agency that, at this point, can do 
whatever THEY feel is necessary, whether they have science, statistics and proof to back up 
their claim or not.


I ask you to represent me and look out for me, my family and friends, many of whom have 
suffered injury due to this massive experiment.


Respectfully,


Becca Sowers

Colby, KS
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